
NOTICE FOR ALL STUDENTS OF THE 

FACULTY OF ARTS 
 

All students are requested to get 

vaccinated as vaccination is 

required for reopening the 

university. 

 

  

W.V. Lakshman Kumara 

Assistant Registrar        

Faculty of Arts.                             

24th September, 2021.   

 


